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Good Morning Dyker!  My name is Irene Qiu from class 731 and I am 

back speaking this Thoughtful Thursday on behalf of the S.E.A.L team.  

         Today is Marco Polo’s birthday. If you don’t know Marco Polo, he was a 

Venetian (vee-nee-shin) merchant, explorer, and writer. He was famous for 

his maps of Asia, which greatly helped many European explorers during the 

age of exploration. The SEAL Team encourages to become an explorer 

yourself. Discover the world through reading.  I invite you to find a book that 

interests you and excites you. As Dr. Seuss once said “The more that you 

read, the more things you will know. The more that you learn, the more 

places you’ll go.  

Thanks for listening! Have a Thumbs-Up Thursday!       

                             


